ROMANIA

In the kind attention of Mr. Torsten UHE
Administrator — The District of Prignitz

Dear Mr. Uhe,

Today, a day of great celebration for the Federal Republic of Germany, and for the
German people, I have the great joy to address to you the best wishes of health and
prosperity, and the most beautiful thoughts of friendship.

The friendship between Alba County and the District of Prignitz is a gift that we
appreciate and cherish, and we assure you, further on, that we are with you in thought

and deed.

Please accept, Dear Mr. Uhe, the assurance of my highest consideration and
unconditional friendship.

President,

Alba lulia, the 3™ of October 2021
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